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Shire of Exmouth and The University of Western Australia reach agreement on Ningaloo Centre 
 
Exmouth Shire Council and The University of Western Australia (UWA) have agreed to terms that 

terminate UWA’s agreement to lease the research facilities at the Ningaloo Centre which provides fair 

and equitable compensation for the Shire of Exmouth. 

The Shire of Exmouth and UWA worked co-operatively to finalise this matter in the best interests of 

all parties and are satisfied with the outcome. 

The Shire is close to making a public announcement regarding the future of the marine research 

facilities at the Centre. 
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